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Interventional Inflammatory Bowel Disease: Endoscopic Management and Treatment of Complications Bo Shen 2018-01-16
Interventional Inflammatory Bowel Diseases: Endoscopic Management and Treatment of Complications covers the
preparation, principle, techniques, and damage control of complications in endoscopic therapy, providing the ultimate
guidance in endoscopic management of IBD. With contributions from a panel of international leading experts in the
field, perspectives are included from GI pathologists, GI radiologists, gastroenterologists, advanced endoscopists, IBD
specialists and colorectal surgeons. Recommendations from experts are also included within each chapter. By bridging
medical and surgical treatment modalities for IBD, this is the perfect reference for GI researchers, medical students,
therapeutic GI endoscopists, IBD specialists, surgeons and advanced health care providers. Incorporates state-of-theart of research in the area of therapeutic endoscopy in Crohn’s Disease and Ulcerative Colitis Makes the connection
between the understanding of the complex nature and disease course of IBD with corresponding advanced endoscopic
procedures Explores endoscopic treatment as the missing link between medical and surgical treatment for complex Crohn’s
Disease and Ulcerative Colitis Contains access to videos demonstrating important procedural concepts
Tuberculosis and the Tubercle Bacillus William R. Jacobs, Jr. 2020-07-15 Can today's innovative practices and molecular
tools tame this ancient disease? One third of the world's population is infected with tuberculosis (TB), with about 10
million new cases annually. To combat TB and its agent, Mycobacterium tuberculosis, the World Health Organization
launched The End TB Strategy, which aims to slash the suffering and cost of TB by 2035. This makes the second edition
of Tuberculosis and the Tubercle Bacillus, edited by Jacobs, McShane, Mizrahi, and Orme, an extremely valuable resource
for scientists and clinicians. The editors have gathered their colleagues from around the world to present the latest
on the molecular biology of M. tuberculosis and related species, the host-pathogen interactions that enable invasion,
and the host's immune response to M. tuberculosis infection. The basic, clinical, and translational research presented
in this book supports the goals of WHO's End TB Strategy by driving toward the development of effective vaccines, rapid
molecular diagnostics, and anti-TB drugs. Creating an effective tuberculosis vaccine. Understand the innate and
adaptive immune response to M. tuberculosis infection, its study in established animal models, and how this information
is being used to develop new vaccines against TB. Formulating new antituberculosis drugs. Learn the challenges and
methods for evaluating new drugs in preclinical trials with a focus on drugs that work against "persisters" and those
that act on the electron transport complex and ATP synthase of M. tuberculosis. Overcoming the challenges of diagnosing
tuberculosis. Review new diagnostic tools that are simple, rapid, affordable, specific, sensitive, and safe, including
molecular-based diagnostic methods such as GeneXpert MTB/RIF. Using molecular, genomic, and bioinformatics tools to
understand the biology and evolution of Mycobacterium. Explore current research on the molecular mechanisms that M.
tuberculosis uses to evade the immune system, enter a state of nonreplicating persistence, and become reactivated. The
second edition of Tuberculosis and the Tubercle Bacillus presents the latest research on a microorganism that is
exquisitely well adapted to its human host. This pathogen continues to confound scientists, clinicians, and public
health specialists, who will all find much valuable information in this comprehensive set of reviews.
A Handbook of Environmental Toxicology J.P.F. D'Mello 2019-12-04 Written by an international team of authors from a
range of educational, medical and research establishments, this book is an essential reference for advanced students
and researchers in the areas of environmental sciences, ecology, agriculture, environmental health and medicine, in
addition to industry and government personnel responsible for environmental regulations and directives. A Handbook of
Environmental Toxicology focuses on two key aspects: human disorders and ecotoxicology as affected by major toxins
originating from biological sources and pollutants, as well as radiation generated spontaneously or as a result of
anthropogenic activity. A diverse array of these potentially harmful agents regularly appear in the atmosphere, soil,
water and food, compromising both human health and biodiversity in natural and managed ecosystems.
Williams Textbook of Endocrinology E-Book Shlomo Melmed 2015-11-11 For more than 65 years, Williams Textbook of
Endocrinology has been the gold standard in the field, delivering authoritative guidance on every aspect of adult and
pediatric endocrine system disorders. The 13th Edition has been thoroughly updated by Drs. Shlomo Melmed, Kenneth S.
Polonsky, P. Reed Larsen, and Henry M. Kronenberg, to bring you state-of-the-art coverage of diabetes, metabolic
syndrome, obesity, thyroid disease, testicular disorders, and much more, all designed to help you provide optimal care
to every patient. Bridging the gap between basic science and clinical information, it is an essential, relevant
resource for endocrinologists, endocrine surgeons, gynecologists, internists, and pediatricians – any clinician who
needs the most reliable coverage available on the diverse features across the spectrum of endocrine disease. Obtain a
better understanding of both scientific insight and clinical data from the classic reference that delivers the current
information you need in a highly illustrated, user-friendly format. Stay up to date with expanded discussions of
autoimmune thyroid diseases, mechanisms, and the appropriate treatment of the ophthalmopathy of Graves’ disease; a new
section on the interpretation of fine needle aspiration results in patients with thyroid nodules; and new coverage of
when and when not to use radioiodine in the treatment of patients with thyroid cancer. Update your knowledge and skills
with all-new chapters on Genetics of Endocrine Disease, Endocrinology of Population Health, and Laboratory Techniques
for Recognition of Endocrine Disorders. Confidently manage any clinical endocrinopathy you may encounter thanks to new
information on recent FDA-approved drugs for pituitary disorders, a new focus on pediatrics, and new content on
diabetes, obesity, and appetite control. Benefit from the expertise of dynamic new contributors who offer fresh
perspectives throughout.
Kaplan's Guide to the SAT Test Change Kaplan 2014-04-01 The guide to the 2016 SAT test changes, from the test prep
leader for 75 years! The College Board -- maker of the SAT -- has announced sweeping changes to the SAT and PSAT.
Kaplan’s Guide to the SAT Test Change explains what you need to know about the new test, and how you can begin to
prepare for the upcoming SAT in 2016. This interactive guide is filled with innovative features and helpful
information, including: * What is changing with the SAT * Specific guides for the classes of 2014, 2015, 2016, and
2017+ * Links to free Kaplan resources to help you prep smarter, not harder * Links to free Kaplan resources to help
you apply to college * Answers to Frequently Asked Questions Kaplan’s Guide to the SAT Test Change is a source of
information not only about the upcoming changes to the SAT, but also about college admissions and standardized testing
in general. Which tests should you take? What’s the deal with the PSAT? What should you think about and when? These
questions and more are answered in this guide.
Your College Admissions Game Plan 2015-2016 Kaplan Test Prep 2015-08-04 The essential pocket guide to making the most
of high school, updated for today’s ninth through 12th-graders. Is it too early to start applying for college
scholarships in ninth grade? Do I need to take AP classes and AP tests? How important are extracurricular activities
when applying to college? What is on the New PSAT and SAT? These questions and many more are answered in this revised
edition of Kaplan’s Your College Admissions Game Plan. This easy-to-use guide provides up-to-date information and more
than 50 tips and strategies as well as essential checklists for ninth, 10th-, 11th-, and 12th-graders to help prepare
for college. It also provides information for parents and students on time management, stress reduction, and problem
solving. Conveniently portable, Your College Admissions Game Plan will help parents and students navigate the path
through high school knowing that they took the right steps to prepare for college. Must-know topics include: the
application process and finding scholarships; campus visits; working with your guidance counselor; taking important
tests like the New PSAT, New SAT, ACT, and AP exams; letters of recommendation; purchasing the right computer, and
more. This new edition has been updated with information about the New PSAT, New SAT, revised ACT, and updated APs, as
well as a completely revised chapter from Kaplan's annual College Admissions Officer survey highlighting the key trends
in college admissions at the top colleges and universities in the United States.
Inequality and Organizational Practice Stefanos Nachmias 2019-03-28 Bringing together international authors, this
edited collection addresses the need for greater inclusivity within organizational policy and practice, in order to
tackle both visible and invisible inequalities amongst employees. Evidence suggests that more positive employment
relationships can be brought about by tackling diversity issues, yet there are still ‘grey areas’ existing in the
current legislative framework. Volume I explores the way that these hidden inequalities can be used to identify an
individual as ‘other,’ and how this ultimately affects their wellbeing and welfare at work. Analysing social justice
and stigma, as well as nuanced issues within the workplace, this book is a thought-provoking read for scholars of HRM,
practitioners and policy-makers.
Early Holistic Scoring of Writing Richard Haswell 2019-11-01 What is the most fair and efficient way to assess the
writing performance of students? Although the question gained importance during the US educational accountability
movement of the 1980s and 1990s, the issue had preoccupied international language experts and evaluators long before.
One answer to the question, the assessment method known as holistic scoring, is central to understanding writing in
academic settings. Early Holistic Scoring of Writing addresses the history of holistic essay assessment in the United
Kingdom and the United States from the mid-1930s to the mid-1980s—and newly conceptualizes holistic scoring by
philosophically and reflectively reinterpreting the genre’s origin, development, and significance. The book chronicles
holistic scoring from its initial origin in the United Kingdom to the beginning of its heyday in the United States.
Chapters cover little-known history, from the holistic scoring of school certificate examination essays written by
Blitz evacuee children in Devon during WWII to teacher adaptations of holistic scoring in California schools during the
1970s. Chapters detail the complications, challenges, and successes of holistic scoring from British high-stakes
admissions examinations to foundational pedagogical research by Bay Area Writing Project scholars. The book concludes
with lessons learned, providing a guide for continued efforts to assess student writing through evidence models.
Exploring the possibility of actionable history, Early Holistic Scoring of Writing reconceptualizes writing assessment.
Here is a new history that retells the origins of our present body of knowledge in writing studies.
Teaching Young Adult Literature Judith A. Hayn 2015-11-12 This text is intended to give educators a resource to aid
them in creating a literacy curriculum. The included chapters written by experts from different universities across the
country offer a variety of methods for using YAL to meet the standards while connecting with students. Following a
framework first chapter introducing the importance of YAL and discussing its relevance, other authors tackle various
ways to teach it. Each chapter may suggest different strategies and rationales for utilizing YAL, but each shares a
common purpose with the others: to promote the efficacy of YAL to engage students while at the same time meeting the
rigorous standards set forth by the Common Core.
Improvement Science in Education Brandi Nicole Hinnant-Crawford 2020-07-10 Improvement Science in Education: A Primer
provides a comprehensive overview of improvement science as a framework to guide continuous improvement and
reconceptualizes improvement by centering equity and justice as the purpose of improvement. This Primer is designed to
introduce improvement science, a methodology with origins in manufacturing, engineering and healthcare, to educational
audiences. The book first explores the philosophical and methodological foundations of improvement science, juxtaposing
it with traditional forms of research so that clear distinctions can be drawn. Chapters in the latter half of the book
introduce the principles of improvement, give guidance and tools for operationalizing the principles in practice, and
conclude with questions to ensure you are improving with equity in mind. Constantly reminding readers to think about
who is involved and impacted, the Primer makes improvement science accessible to novices and adds critical dimensions
for experienced practitioners to consider. Perfect for courses such as: Educational Research, School Improvement, and
Program Evaluation
NSCA's Essentials of Training Special Populations NSCA-National Strength & Conditioning Association 2017 NSCA's
Essentials of Training Special Populations is an ideal preparatory guide for those seeking CSPS certification. The book
is also a practical reference for exercise professionals who work with clients with various conditions and disorders.
Literacy and Learning in the Content Areas Sharon Kane 2018-09-26 The Fourth Edition of Literacy and Learning in the
Content Areas: Enhancing Knowledge in the Disciplines provides readers with the knowledge, motivation, tools, and
confidence for integrating literacy in their disciplinary classrooms. Offering an original, literature-based approach
to teaching disciplinary literacy, the new edition shares important ways in which teachers of courses in the
disciplines can enhance student learning of subject matter and skills while also fostering their growth in the many
facets of literacy. Throughout each chapter, Kane provides engaging and creative strategies and activities to make
literacy come alive in discipline-specific courses and to encourage students to explore and learn in the classroom.
Embedded in each chapter are examples, resources, and strategies to help readers actively engage with and implement
literacy practices. These features include Teaching in Action examples by subject area; Activating Prior Knowledge
activities to stimulate critical thinking to prepare readers to learn complex theoretical and conceptual material about
teaching, learning, and literacy; and end-of-chapter Application Activities to apply field experiences to classroom
use. New to the Fourth Edition Every chapter of this new edition is updated to reflect the current approaches,
standards, and benchmarks for discipline-specific literacy. Enhanced Companion Website with BookTalks to introduce
relevant books in many genres and subjects, encouraging readers to explore the books for themselves and providing a
model for BookTalks in their own classrooms. Expanded practical instructional strategies for teaching literacy in math,
science, and social studies. Updated to include newly published titles in children’s literature, young adult
literature, and nonfiction.
Importance of Root Symbiomes for Plant Nutrition: New Insights, Perspectives, and Future Challenges Kevin Garcia
2020-07-01

Psychology A Level Year 2: The Complete Companion Student Book for AQA Mike Cardwell 2019-01-24 The Complete Companion
for AQA A Level Year 2 5th edition Student Book delivers outstanding and up-to-date study, revision and exam-specific
support. Written by leading authors Mike Cardwell and Cara Flanagan and reviewed by examiners, this book has a proven
track record with The Complete Companions celebrating 15 years of companionship to teachers and learners in 2018. The
comprehensive, thorough and exceptionally clear coverage of AQA's A Level specifications will help turn understanding
of psychology into even better exam performance. Following a thorough review of the latest examiners' reports, the
assessment information has been enhanced throughout to ensure this 5th edition gives the best and most up-to-date
support. In addition, the evaluation sections and sample answers with examiner comments have been remodelled to give
crystal clear exam signposting and guidance so you can easily digest the advice needed to achieve your best results.
This book covers Research Methods (Year 2), Issues and debates and the optional topics (Relationships, Gender,
Cognition and development, Schizophrenia, Eating behaviour, Stress, Aggression, Forensic Psychology, and Addiction).
Other titles include: The Complete Companions: A Level Year 1 and AS Psychology Student Book (Fifth Edition) The
Complete Companions: A Level and AS Kerboodle for AQA Psychology A range of exam workbooks and revision guides is also
available.
AP English Language and Composition Premium, 2023-2024: 8 Practice Tests + Comprehensive Review + Online Practice
George Ehrenhaft 2022-08-02 Be prepared for exam day with Barron’s. Trusted content from AP experts! Barron’s AP
English Language and Composition Premium: 2023-2024 includes in-depth content review and online practice. It’s the only
book you’ll need to be prepared for exam day. Written by Experienced Educators Learn from Barron’s--all content is
written and reviewed by AP experts Build your understanding with comprehensive review tailored to the most recent exam
Get a leg up with tips, strategies, and study advice for exam day--it’s like having a trusted tutor by your side Be
Confident on Exam Day Sharpen your test-taking skills with 8 full-length practice tests--5 in the book, including a
diagnostic test to target your studying, and 3 more online Strengthen your knowledge with in-depth review covering all
Units on the AP English Language and Composition Exam Reinforce your learning with practice by tackling the review
questions at the end of each chapter Online Practice Continue your practice with 3 full-length practice tests on
Barron’s Online Learning Hub Simulate the exam experience with a timed test option Deepen your understanding with
detailed answer explanations and expert advice Gain confidence with scoring to check your learning progress
Clinical Exercise Physiology, 4E Ehrman, Jonathan 2018-07-10 Clinical Exercise Physiology, Fourth Edition With Web
Resource, is the most comprehensive guide to the clinical aspects of exercise physiology. Covering 24 chronic
conditions, it is the go-to book for students preparing for ACSM Clinical Exercise Physiologist certification.
Molecular Aspects of Neurodegeneration, Neuroprotection, and Regeneration in Neurological Disorders Akhlaq A. Farooqui
2020-09-07 Molecular Aspects of Neurodegeneration, Neuroprotection, and Regeneration in Neurological Disorders presents
readers with comprehensive and cutting-edge information on the neurochemical mechanisms of various types of
neurological disorders. The book covers information on signal transduction processes associated with neurochemistry of
neurological disorders, including neurodegenerative, neurotraumatic, and neuropsychiatric disorders. The book also
discusses risk factors, symptoms, pathogenesis, biomarkers, and the potential treatments of neurological disorders. The
comprehensive information in this monograph may not only help in early detection of various neurological disorders, but
will also promote the discovery of new drugs. Provides a comprehensive overview of the molecular aspects of
neurodegeneration, neuroprotection, and neuro-regeneration, along with therapeutic strategies for various types of
neurological disorders Provides cutting-edge research information on the signal transduction processes associated with
the neurochemistry of neurological disorders Discusses risk factors, symptoms, pathogenesis, biomarkers, and the
potential for treatments of neurological disorders
Kaplan AP U.S. History 2016 Krista Dornbush 2015-08-04 The Advanced Placement test preparation guide that delivers 75
years of proven Kaplan experience and features exclusive strategies, practice, and review to help students ace the AP
U.S. History exam! Students spend the school year preparing for the AP U.S. History test. Now it’s time to reap the
rewards: money-saving college credit, advanced placement, or an admissions edge. However, achieving a top score on the
AP U.S. History exam requires more than knowing the material—students need to get comfortable with the test format
itself, prepare for pitfalls, and arm themselves with foolproof strategies. That’s where the Kaplan plan has the clear
advantage. Kaplan's AP U.S. History 2016 contains many essential and unique features to help improve test scores,
including: * Four full-length practice tests and a diagnostic test to target areas for score improvement * Detailed
answer explanations * Expert video tutorials * A study sheet packed with key dates, terms, and facts * Tips and
strategies for scoring higher from expert AP U.S. History teachers and students who got a perfect 5 on the exam *
Targeted review of the most up-to-date content, including any information about test changes and key information that
is specific to the AP U.S. History exam * A comprehensive index and glossary of key terms and concepts Kaplan's AP U.S.
History 2016 authors Krista Dornbush, Steve Mercado, and Diane Vecchio have a combined total of over 40 years of
experience teaching U.S. history as well as world and European history. Their expertise has helped make this and other
books the best that Kaplan has to offer in AP test prep. Kaplan's AP U.S. History 2016 provides students with
everything they need to improve their scores—guaranteed. Kaplan’s Higher Score guarantee provides security that no
other test preparation guide on the market can match. Kaplan has helped more than three million students to prepare for
standardized tests. We invest more than $4.5 million annually in research and support for our products. We know that
our test-taking techniques and strategies work and our materials are completely up-to-date. Kaplan's AP U.S. History
2016 is the must-have preparation tool for every student looking to do better on the AP U.S. History test!
Kaplan AP English Language & Composition 2015 Denise Pivarnik-Nova 2014-08-05 The top-selling Advanced Placement test
preparation guide that delivers 75 years of proven Kaplan experience and features exclusive strategies, practice, and
review to help students ace the AP English Language and Composition exam! Students spend the school year preparing for
the AP English Language and Composition test. Now it’s time to reap the rewards: money-saving college credit, advanced
placement, or an admissions edge. However, achieving a top score on the AP English Language and Composition exam
requires more than knowing the material—students need to get comfortable with the test format itself, prepare for
pitfalls, and arm themselves with foolproof strategies. That’s where the Kaplan plan has the clear advantage. Kaplan’s
AP English Language and Composition 2014-2015 offers many essential and unique features to help improve test scores,
including: * Two full-length practice tests and a diagnostic test to target areas for score improvement * Detailed
answer explanations * A two-page, full-color, removable study sheet packed with key dates, terms, and facts * Tips and
strategies for scoring higher from expert AP English Language and Composition teachers and students who got a perfect 5
on the exam * Targeted review of the most up-to-date content, including any information about test changes * A
comprehensive index and glossary of key terms and concepts Kaplan’s AP English Language and Composition 2014-2015
author Denise Pivarnik-Nova has taught AP English as well as literature and composition for nearly 20 years. Her
expertise has helped make this and other books the best that Kaplan has to offer in AP test prep. Kaplan’s AP Language
and Composition 2014-2015 provides students with everything they need to improve their scores—guaranteed. Kaplan’s
Higher Score guarantee provides security that no other test preparation guide on the market can match. Kaplan has
helped more than three million students to prepare for standardized tests. We invest more than $4.5 million annually in
research and support for our products. We know that our test-taking techniques and strategies work and our materials
are completely up-to-date. Kaplan’s AP English Language and Composition 2014-2015 is the must-have preparation tool for
every student looking to do better on the AP English Language and Composition test!
Kaplan AP Biology 2016 Linda Brooke Stabler 2015-08-04 The Advanced Placement exam preparation guide that delivers 75
years of proven Kaplan experience and features exclusive strategies, practice, and review to help students ace the NEW
AP Biology exam! Students spend the school year preparing for the AP Biology exam. Now it’s time to reap the rewards:
money-saving college credit, advanced placement, or an admissions edge. However, achieving a top score on the AP
Biology exam requires more than knowing the material—students need to get comfortable with the test format itself,
prepare for pitfalls, and arm themselves with foolproof strategies. That’s where the Kaplan plan has the clear
advantage. Kaplan's AP Biology 2016 has been updated for the NEW exam and contains many essential and unique features
to improve test scores, including: 2 full-length practice tests and a full-length diagnostic test to identify target
areas for score improvement Detailed answer explanations Tips and strategies for scoring higher from expert AP teachers
and students who scored a perfect 5 on the exam End-of-chapter quizzes Targeted review of the most up-to-date content
and key information organized by Big Idea that is specific to the revised AP Biology exam Kaplan's AP Biology 2016
provides students with everything they need to improve their scores—guaranteed. Kaplan’s Higher Score guarantee
provides security that no other test preparation guide on the market can match. Kaplan has helped more than three
million students to prepare for standardized tests. We invest more than $4.5 million annually in research and support
for our products. We know that our test-taking techniques and strategies work and our materials are completely up-todate for the NEW AP Biology exam. Kaplan's AP Biology 2016 is the must-have preparation tool for every student looking
to do better on the NEW AP Biology test!
5 Steps to a 5: AP English Language 2022 Barbara L. Murphy 2021-08-04 MATCHES THE LATEST EXAM! Let us supplement your
AP classroom experience with this multi-platform study guide. The immensely popular 5 Steps to a 5: AP English Language
guide has been updated for the 2021-22 school year and now contains: 3 full-length practice exams (available in the
book and online) that reflect the latest exam Access to a robust online platform Hundreds of practice exercises with
thorough answer explanations Strategies for deconstructing essay prompts and planning your essay Powerful analytics you
can use to assess your test readiness Flashcards, games, social media support, and more
5 Steps to a 5: AP English Language 2022 Elite Student Edition Barbara L. Murphy 2021-08-04 MATCHES THE LATEST EXAM!
Let us supplement your AP classroom experience with this multi-platform study guide. The immensely popular 5 Steps to a
5: AP English Language Elite Student Edition has been updated for the 2021-22 school year and now contains: 3 fulllength practice exams (available both in the book and online) that reflect the latest exam “5 Minutes to a 5” section
with a 5-minute activity for each day of the school year that reinforces the most important concepts covered in class
Access to a robust online platform Hundreds of practice exercises with thorough answer explanations Strategies for
deconstructing essay prompts and planning your essay Powerful analytics you can use to assess your test readiness
Flashcards, games, social media support, and more
Kaplan AP English Language & Composition 2016 Denise Pivarnik-Nova 2015-08-04 The top-selling Advanced Placement test
preparation guide that delivers 75 years of proven Kaplan experience and features exclusive strategies, practice, and
review to help students ace the AP English Language and Composition exam! Students spend the school year preparing for
the AP English Language and Composition test. Now it’s time to reap the rewards: money-saving college credit, advanced
placement, or an admissions edge. However, achieving a top score on the AP English Language and Composition exam
requires more than knowing the material—students need to get comfortable with the test format itself, prepare for
pitfalls, and arm themselves with foolproof strategies. That’s where the Kaplan plan has the clear advantage. Kaplan's
AP English Language & Composition 2016 offers many essential and unique features to help improve test scores,
including: Two full-length practice tests and a diagnostic test to target areas for score improvement Detailed answer
explanations A study sheet packed with key dates, terms, and facts Tips and strategies for scoring higher from expert
AP English Language and Composition teachers and students who got a perfect 5 on the exam Targeted review of the most
up-to-date content, including any information about test changes A comprehensive index and glossary of key terms and
concepts Kaplan's AP English Language & Composition 2016 author Denise Pivarnik-Nova has taught AP English as well as
literature and composition for nearly 20 years. Her expertise has helped make this and other books the best that Kaplan
has to offer in AP test prep. Kaplan's AP Language & Composition 2016 provides students with everything they need to
improve their scores—guaranteed. Kaplan’s Higher Score guarantee provides security that no other test preparation guide
on the market can match. Kaplan has helped more than three million students to prepare for standardized tests. We
invest more than $4.5 million annually in research and support for our products. We know that our test-taking
techniques and strategies work and our materials are completely up-to-date. Kaplan's AP English Language & Composition
2016 is the must-have preparation tool for every student looking to do better on the AP English Language and
Composition test!
Sphingolipid Metabolism and Metabolic Disease Xian-Cheng Jiang
Handbook of Research on the Role of Human Factors in IT Project Management Misra, Sanjay 2019-09-27 The role humans
play in the field of information technology continues to hold relevance even with the industry’s rapid growth. People
contribute heavily to the physical, cognitive, and organizational domain of computing, yet there is a lack of
exploration into this phenomenon. Humanoid aspects of technology require extensive research in order to avoid
marginalization and insufficient data. The Handbook of Research on the Role of Human Factors in IT Project Management
is a collection of innovative research on the methods and applications of the task of human characteristics in the
design and development of new technology. While highlighting topics including digitalization, risk management, and task
analysis, this book is ideally designed for IT professionals, managers, support executives, project managers, managing
directors, academicians, researchers, and students seeking current research on the dynamics of human influence in
technological projects.
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Aging Shamim I. Ahmad 2017-10-30 This book is a detailed and comprehensive synthesis of the scientific study of aging.
Dozens of contributions from leading scholars review various theories of aging, and molecular, cellular, biochemical
and microbial aspects of aging, among just a few of the topics included. Authoritative, wide ranging and thorough, this
book will act as a source for experimental design, a comprehensive description of age related diseases, and provide
information of the latest molecular theories underlying their causes. Additionally, it will target industries involved
in developing anti-aging drugs, post-graduate medical students, and university libraries.
Microbial Biosurfactants and their Environmental and Industrial Applications Ibrahim M. Banat 2019-01-15 Microbial
biosurfactants are green molecules with high application potential in environmental and industrial sectors. Chemical
diversity of biosurfactants allows them versatility and broad range surfactants capability without compromising
performance or economic viability. Biosurfactants are used as emulsifiers, dispersants, wetting agents, oil recovery
agents, biopesticides, stabilizers, solubilizers, and bioremediation agents (pesticide, heavy metals and oil spill
cleanup). This comprehensive book on biosurfactants and their environmental and industrial applications offers a broad
spectrum of information on potential applications of biosurfactants in various fields and related technological
developments.
Advances in Food and Nutrition Research 2016-02-29 Advances in Food and Nutrition Research recognizes the integral
relationship between the food and nutritional sciences, bringing together outstanding and comprehensive reviews that
highlight this relationship. The book contains contributions that detail scientific developments in the broad areas of
food science and nutrition, providing those in academia and industry with the latest information on emerging research
in these constantly evolving sciences. Provides the latest, most important information for food scientists and
nutritionists Contains peer-reviewed articles by a panel of respected scientists Recognized as the go-to series on the
topic of advances in food and nutrition research since 1948
Williams Textbook of Endocrinology, 14 Edition: South Asia Edition, 2 Vol Set - E-Book Shlomo Melmed 2020-06-30
Williams Textbook of Endocrinology, 14 Edition: South Asia Edition, 2 Vol SET - E-Book
Kaplan AP World History 2016 Patrick Whelan 2015-08-04 The Advanced Placement test preparation guide that delivers 70
years of proven Kaplan experience and features exclusive strategies, practice, and review to help students ace the AP
World History exam! Students spend the school year preparing for the AP World History test. Now it’s time to reap the
rewards: money-saving college credit, advanced placement, or an admissions edge. However, achieving a top score on the
AP World History exam requires more than knowing the material—students need to get comfortable with the test format
itself, prepare for pitfalls, and arm themselves with foolproof strategies. That’s where the Kaplan plan has the clear
advantage. Kaplan's AP World History 2016 contains many essential and unique features to help improve test scores,
including: * Four full-length practice tests and a diagnostic test to target areas for score improvement * Detailed
answer explanations * Expert video tutorials * Tips and strategies for scoring higher from expert AP World History
teachers and students who got a perfect 5 on the exam * Targeted review of the most up-to-date content, including any
information about test changes and key information that is specific to the AP World History exam Kaplan's AP World
History 2016 authors Patrick Whelan and Jennifer Laden have a combined total of nearly 40 years of experience teaching
world and global history. Their expertise has helped make this and other books the best that Kaplan has to offer in AP
test prep. Kaplan's AP World History 2016 provides students with everything they need to improve their
scores—guaranteed. Kaplan’s Higher Score guarantee provides security that no other test preparation guide on the market
can match. Kaplan has helped more than three million students to prepare for standardized tests. We invest more than
$4.5 million annually in research and support for our products. We know that our test-taking techniques and strategies
work and our materials are completely up-to-date. Kaplan's AP World History 2016 is the must-have preparation tool for
every student looking to do better on the AP World History test!
Bovine Tuberculosis – International Perspectives on Epidemiology and Management Andrew W. Byrne 2019-10-17 Bovine
tuberculosis (bTB) is a significant zoonotic pathogen with a global distribution, and a considerable economic impact.
It has a notoriously complex epidemiology, varying by affected region and often involving multiple-host species. Here
we present an international collection of papers that address both national and international factors impacting on the
control of bovine tuberculosis. We hope this Research Topic will provide a forum which may generate a greater
understanding of the disease in a wider context, and inform future eradication efforts through the design of more
effective interventions.
Decolonizing Memory Jill Jarvis 2021-05-10 The magnitude of the legal violence exercised by the French to colonize and
occupy Algeria (1830–1962) is such that only aesthetic works have been able to register its enduring effects. In
Decolonizing Memory Jill Jarvis examines the power of literature to provide what demographic data, historical facts,
and legal trials have not in terms of attesting to and accounting for this destruction. Taking up the unfinished work
of decolonization since 1962, Algerian writers have played a crucial role in forging historical memory and nurturing
political resistance—their work helps to make possible what state violence has rendered almost unthinkable. Drawing
together readings of multilingual texts by Yamina Mechakra, Waciny Laredj, Zahia Rahmani, Fadhma Aïth Mansour Amrouche,
Assia Djebar, and Samira Negrouche alongside theoretical, juridical, visual, and activist texts from both Algeria’s
national liberation war (1954–1962) and war on civilians (1988–1999), this book challenges temporal and geographical
frameworks that have implicitly organized studies of cultural memory around Euro-American reference points. Jarvis
shows how this literature rewrites history, disputes state authority to arbitrate justice, and cultivates a
multilingual archive for imagining decolonized futures.
Interactions Between Diets, Gut Microbiota and Host Metabolism Jie Yin 2020-09-11

ACADEMIC WRITING FOR UNIVERSITY STUDENTS Dr. Iskandar Abdul Samad, S.Pd., M.A 2020-10-20 Writing is a series of related
texts that are made by developing ideas through a process of drafting, shaping, rereading, editing, and revising with
the purpose of communicating the ideas to others. When thought are written down, ideas can be examined, reconsidered,
rearranged, and changed.
Kaplan SAT Subject Test Literature 2015-2016 Kaplan Test Prep 2015-03-03 Essential strategies, practice, and review for
SAT Subject Test: Literature Kaplan's SAT Subject Test: Literature offers the most up-to-date and complete coverage of
both content review and strategy needed to achieve a high score on this challenging exam, which can be used for college
credit at many schools. This prep guide contains a Kaplan diagnostic test, full-length practice tests, chapter quizzes,
score-raising tips, and detailed answer explanations. Kaplan’s Higher Score Guarantee gives students a significant edge
during these competitive times. With focused content review, proven strategies for scoring higher, and comprehensive
test practice, Kaplan's SAT Subject Test: Literature gets students ready for test day. Kaplan's SAT Subject Test:
Literature includes: * 8 full-length Literature practice tests * A full-length diagnostic test * Focused chapter
summaries, highlights, and quizzes * Detailed answer explanations * Proven score-raising strategies
Taking Utilitarianism Seriously Christopher Woodard 2019-09-06 Utilitarianism is the idea that ethics is ultimately
about what makes people's lives go better. While utilitarian ideas remain highly influential in politics and culture,
they are subject to many well-developed philosophical criticisms, such as the claim that utilitarianism requires too
much of us and the view that it does not respect individuals' rights. The theory is widely thought by philosophers to
be the least plausible form of consequentialism, hampered by its excessive simplicity. In Taking Utilitarianism
Seriously, Christopher Woodard argues that it is not defeated by the standard objections. He presents a new and rich
version of utilitarianism that can answer all six commons objections plausibly and, in doing so, launches a state-ofthe-art defence of the utilitarian tradition, which has greater resources than its critics have often assumed. Far from
being excessively simple, utilitarianism is able to account for much of the complexity and nuance of everyday ethical
thought. And rather than being quickly dismissed, utilitarian approaches to moral and political philosophy are due for
renewed development and discussion.
Handbook of Research on Writing and Composing in the Age of MOOCs Monske, Elizabeth A. 2016-11-29 The development of
online learning environments has enhanced the availability of educational opportunities for students. By implementing
effective curriculum strategies, this ensures proper quality and instruction in online settings. The Handbook of
Research on Writing and Composing in the Age of MOOCs is a critical reference source that overviews the current state
of larger scale online courses and the latest competencies for teaching writing online. Featuring comprehensive
coverage across a range of perspectives on teaching in virtual classrooms, such as MOOC delivery models, digital
participation, and user-centered instructional design, this book is ideal for educators, professionals, practitioners,
academics, and researchers interested in the latest material on writing and composition strategies for online
classrooms.
AP English Language and Composition George Ehrenhaft 2020-08-04 Barron’s AP English Language and Composition Study
Guide is aligned with the College Board’s AP course and provides comprehensive review and practice for the exam. This
edition includes: Completely renovated to be aligned with the May 2020 test changes 1 Diagnostic test 4 Practice Tests
Kaplan AP Human Geography 2016 Kelly Swanson 2015-08-04 The only Advanced Placement test preparation guide that
delivers 75 years of proven Kaplan experience and features exclusive strategies, practice, and review to help students
ace the AP Human Geography exam! Students spend the school year preparing for the AP Human Geography test. Now it’s
time to reap the rewards: money-saving college credit, advanced placement, or an admissions edge. However, achieving a
top score on the AP Human Geography exam requires more than knowing the material—students need to get comfortable with
the test format itself, prepare for pitfalls, and arm themselves with foolproof strategies. That’s where the Kaplan
plan has the clear advantage. Kaplan's AP Human Geography 2016 offers many essential and unique features to help
improve test scores, including: Two full-length practice tests and a diagnostic test to target areas for score
improvement Detailed answer explanations Tips and strategies for scoring higher from expert AP Human Geography teachers
and students who got a perfect 5 on the exam Targeted review of the most up-to-date content, including any information
about test changes and key information that is specific to the AP Human Geography exam Glossary of key terms and
concepts Kaplan's AP Human Geography 2016 author Kelly Swanson has over 15 years of experience consulting and
developing Human Geography curriculum. His expertise has helped make this and other books the best that Kaplan has to
offer in AP test prep. Kaplan's AP Human Geography 2016 provides students with everything they need to improve their
scores—guaranteed. Kaplan’s Higher Score guarantee provides security that no other test preparation guide on the market
can match. Kaplan has helped more than three million students to prepare for standardized tests. We invest more than
$4.5 million annually in research and support for our products. We know that our test-taking techniques and strategies
work and our materials are completely up-to-date. Kaplan's AP Human Geography 2016 is the must-have preparation tool
for every student looking to do better on the AP Human Geography test!
Emotion and Proactivity at Work Peng, Kelly Z. 2021-04-16 EPDF and EPUB available Open Access under CC-BY-NC-ND
licence. Individuals’ behaviours at work are known to be shaped by cold, or cognitive-motivational, processes as well
as hot, or affect-motivational, processes. To date, employee proactivity research has mainly focused on the ‘cold’
side. But emotion has been proposed to ‘energize’ employees’ proactivity, especially in interdependent and uncertain
work environments. In this pioneering work, expert scholars offer new thinking on the process by examining how emotion
can drive employees’ proactivity in the workplace and how, in turn, that proactivity can shape one’s emotional
experiences.
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